Mary Curran

From: Jackie O'Reilly

Sent: 05 May 2023 20:03

To: finoff@dublincity.ie; Derek Kelly

Cc: Martina Kelly

Subject: RE: Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund
Dear Mary,

In relation to the attached | can advise that both myself and Derek met with officials from Dept. of Housing in March
following a proposed commitment of up to €2million (which should be also matched by DCC from our Capital
budget) from An Taoiseach Martin following a visit to Ballymun in relation to the Ballymun Brighter Future Report
commissioned by DCC. This report highlighted specific recommendations some similar to programmes or extension
to programmes under the Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund (SRF) in particular Education and Early

Intervention. However at the meeting we were informed that any proposed projects under this fund should be
associated to Social or Affordable housing projects. Therefore on my view this fund will not facilitate the funding of
any of the SRF projects in the future, therefore the SRF of €1.7 million will continue to be expected by the North
West Area Committee Members and the fund recipients in order for them to continue the programmes or services
provided.

The North West Area Joint Policing Committee members {DCC Officials, NWAC members and 3 NWA TD’s met
recently to discuss the proposed offer of the €2 million fund as they had not envisaged that any offer of additional
money would be ring-fenced for social or affordable housing. They will be responding to An Taoiseach & Minister O
Brien in the coming week or so.

This fund is a totally separate ask to that made by Cllr. Mc Grattan in his letter as chair of the finance SPC.
I am available to discuss if required.

Regards,
Jackie O Reilly

Please note that while I may contact you outside of core working hours I do not expect you to respond outside of your working
hours. #RightToDisconnect )

Jackie O Reilly | Bainisteoir Ceantair {Baile Munna} / Area Manager(Ballymun) |

Ceantar an larthuaiscirt | Comhairle Cathrach Bhaile Atha Cliath, lonad Cathartha Bhaile Munna, An tSrdid Mhér, Baile
Munna, Baile Atha Cliath 9
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The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. Any use (including transmission or copying) of this information by persons other than
the intended recipient is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete the material
from your computer.
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From: finoff@dublincity.ie <finoff@dublincity.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 3 May 2023 11:18

To: Derek Kelly <derek.kelly@dublincity.ie>; Jackie O'Reilly <jackie.oreilly@dublincity.ie>
Subject: Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund




